
 

 

 

 

 

My thought is that we won’t have this many newsletters starting next week.  But with the first days 

of school, we have lots to share – so, thank you for taking time to read these “Thursday Thoughts” 

and responding where you may! 

1. We still need Cleaners & Supervisors – we will start calling next week to fill the spots 

on our schedule.  We really need to have our rooms “deep cleaned” to meet our 

requirements during this pandemic.  Please call the office or stop in if you can help – we 

need help even today! 

2. Monday is Labor Day and there is no school!  We’ll see everyone (PreK-12th) on Tuesday! 

3. Pizza Tuesday is back – starting next week (Tuesday, September 7th)!  You have a 
wonderful opportunity to support our PCSNW Mission Fund! Each Tuesday, Kindergarten-
12th graders (not PreK as they dismiss before pizza comes) will have pizza to purchase for 
lunch time. We will serve Cheese and Pepperoni Pizza, Breadsticks, and Juice! An order 
form will come home each Thursday and we would like to have your orders and money back 
by Tuesday morning! Please turn in your order forms to your teacher!  

4. Drama Club & Music Club will be starting soon!  These are “pilots” and will be run by 

Mrs. Friesen (DC) and Mr. Wick (MC).  DC will run 3:45-4:45 p.m. on Mondays & 

Wednesdays, MC will run 3:45-4:45 p.m. on Tuesdays.  Stay tuned for age levels, course 

credit (high school), and start dates. 

5. We have overstock right now on paper towel, toilet paper, and personal protective 

equipment (PPE) including sanitizer/masks/wipes. We do have a list of needs that are 

different and maybe you can help?  Call the school if you plan on purchasing any of these 

items so we don’t have too many people purchasing the same items: 

• 2-3 microwaves   •   6x9” envelopes  •   Printer ink 

• Electric pencil sharpeners •   Color copy paper  •   P.E. equipment 

• Outdoor ball bin   •   Exercise ball for sitting •   Brooms 

This can off-set your volunteer hours!  You can apply the $15/hour toward the cost! 

6. We will usually have “Wednesday Words” – a weekly newsletter that is mandatory 

reading for all families at the school. We realized that with 47 families, we should probably 

save on paper and keep to sending it via email.  We have made it so that the Newsletter is 

“one click” and not password protected…so hopefully this and all our newsletters are easy to 

open and read on any device. 

7. Due to need for “play” space, we are not going to open up the area behind the office for 

parking unless for events outside of school hours. 

Have a blessed long weekend! 

 

“Do not be anxious about anything, but in every situation, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, present your 

requests to God. And the peace of God, which transcends all understanding, will guard your hearts and your minds 

in Christ Jesus.”          Philippians 4:6-7 


